
Dear Parish clerks of 

EARL SOHAM 

BRANDESTON 

KETTLEBURGH 

EASTON 

 

As you were aware the mobile Police station that used to visit your villages had been 

withdrawn from service approx 2 years ago. 

 

We, that is the Suffolk Coastal Policing area, have been able to obtain a new smaller mobile 

Police station (transit van) that we  can use to resume such visits as there has been some 

interest  from your parishes for the mobile police station to return. 

 

I have been able to secure some dates and times to visit these are as follows. 

 

EARL SOHAM 09:30 / 10:30 (layby A1120) 

BRANDESTON 10:45 / 11:45 (village hall) 

KETTLEBURGH 12:00 / 13:00 (village hall) 

EASTON 13:15 / 14:15 (car park) 

 

THURSDAYS  

JULY 31
ST

   

AUGUST No visit (mobile station not available fully booked)
 

SEPT 11
TH

 

OCT 2
ND

 

NOV 13
TH

 

DEC 4
TH

  

 

These dates and times are subject to change without notice due to policing requirements, ie 

me being called away to deal with an incident or if the Mobile Police Station is required 

elsewhere. I will endeavour to keep these appointments within my control. 

 

Can I please request that you ask for these dates and times to be published into your 

village/parish  notice boards, magazines. 

 

If you should have any questions or comments please contact me either by email or dialling 

101 and ask for officer 3034 Christian Hassler 

 

Kindest regards 

 

PCSO 3034 Christian Hassler 

Framlingham Police Station 

Saxmundham Road  

Suffolk  

IP13 9DB 

 
Phone: 101 

 


